
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO COMMUNITY BALL 

COURT USERS. 

 
AS OF TODAY,12TH DECEMBER 2023, THE 

COMMUITY BALL COURT WILL BE OPENED 

DAILY AT 9 AM AND WILL BE CLOSED AT 4.45 

DAILY (DUSK), TO ENSURE THE HEALTH & 

SAFETY OF ALL WHO UTILISE IT.   

 

THE TIMINGS WILL REMAIN IN PLACE DURING 

THE WINTER MONTHS. THIS DECISION HAS 

BEEN APPROVED BY WANDSWORTH 

BOROUGH COUNCIL.  

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-

Operative Ltd 

Goulden House Estate Staff 
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